
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Iles Park Neighborhood Association 
Letter from the President, Michelle Coffin 
Thanks to everyone for all their hard work on National Night Out. It was a success with great 
participation, and thanks to several donations we were able to cover all the costs for the event. You may 
not realize we depend on volunteers of time and money to produce this event. We get no monetary 
support from any other resources so we truly appreciate everyone pulling together. 

We do have member dues of $10 per year, which helps with the cost of the these events and so much 
more.  

Please don’t feel like you cannot attend any meetings or that your opinion doesn’t matter because you 
have not paid dues - YOU matter regardless of dues. 

Several of our donors this year were: 

▪ Restoration Church – Pastor Joe and Stephanie Stone - provided all the Food and water 
for this years’ event! Very generous! 

▪ Springfield Park District - waived the rental fee for Iles park for the event. 
▪ Friends of DiCenso - monetary donation 
▪ O3 Consulting, Inc - monetary donation 
▪ Harvard Park Neighborhood Association - providing the Balloon person and Face 

painters 
We could not have done it without everyone pulling together! 

October Meeting 
Neighborhood Association elections will be held at our October meeting - Monday October 10, 2022 - 
Iles Park Pavilion 6 pm.  Feel free to nominate a good neighbor for any of the offices: President, Vice 
President, Secretary or Treasurer. 

We will have no meetings from November 2022 thru March 2023. 

Look for updates on our FB page, website, email and on NextDoor for meetings for next year once we 
have the dates set for sure - always the 2nd Monday of the month (except for winter months). 

What can you do besides attend meetings? 

▪ Pick up litter 
▪ Recycle 
▪ Report street lights that are not working to City Water Light and Power. 
▪ Keep yards mowed 
▪ Watch for nefarious activity and call it into the police - if they aren’t called… it didn’t 

happen. 
Thank you all and remember we need to look out for each other to keep Iles Park Neighborhood a nice 
place to live. 

Be kind and supportive of each other. 

Michelle Coffin 
Iles Park Neighborhood Association - President 
info@ilespark.org 
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